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Marg Ollivier invites Service Users and Staff to take 

part in a new series of general meetings.  These 

meetings  will take place at the BRC and start in July 

2022.   

The aim for these meetings is to create a platform 

where staff and service users can engage with 

Marg & the Senior Management Team, and have 

the opportunity to communicate their views and 

feedback on the Services provided by the Expect 

Group of companies. If you have any ideas or ways 

of working that would benefit Expect, come and 

share those ideas.   

STAFF NOTE: If you would like to attend any of the 

meetings to represent your Service or department, 

please communicate with your Line Manager.  

Tea, Coffee and biscuits will be provided. 

MEETING DATES 

Staff 

12th July 2022 at 11am 

8th November 2022 at 11am 

8th February 2023 at 11am 

12th  April  2023 at 11am 

 

Service Users 

29th Jan 2022 at 1pm 

26th October 2022 at 1pm 

18th January 2023 at 1pm 

22nd March 2023 at 1pm 


